

Dear parent/carer

The Rights Respecting Schools committee is hosting a coffee morning on 26th September in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. For the first time, they are combining this event with the Dahlicious Dress Up Day in support of seriously ill children.

In order to support both charities the committee is inviting pupils to pay £1 to come to school dressed up as a character from a Roald Dahl book. For a further £1, they can enjoy a cake and juice in the dining hall! Each class will be given a slot to come over for their cake and enjoy some fun activities. The times for each class will be:

P1 09:20-09:45 P2/3 10:10-10:35 P4/5 09:45-10:10 P6/7 10:35-11:00

Parents and carers are invited to join us on the day, where there will be tea/coffee and cake for £2 as well as the chance to buy more delicious baking and the opportunity to guess the number of hundreds and thousands on a cake (prize to be announced next week). There will also be a range of goodies for sale (including chutney and jam), using fruit and vegetables harvested from our own garden and prepared by pupils.

In order to make the day as successful as possible, the committee would be very grateful for baking donations. If you are able to donate some baking for the day, we would ask for these to be handed in by Thursday 25th (As we have pupils with allergies in school, we would ask that these are labeled to advise if they may contain traces of nuts or dairy products).

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you in advance for helping us support these two worthy charities!

RRSA Committee

Torphichen Primary School

